
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
OF THE 

 

BOARD MEETING 

 

OF THE 

 
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD 

 

OF THE 

 

CITY OF NEW ORLEANS, LA., INC. 

 

 
The Wednesday, January 10, 2024, meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Industrial Development Board of the City of New Orleans, Louisiana, Inc. HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED.   The next board meeting is scheduled for February 2024. 

A copy of the preliminary notice of that board meeting will be distributed in advance 

of the meeting as a reminder. 
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January 5, 2024 
 


